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Hi Necola

Endeavour Energy has no objections to the development proposal.

There is zone substation capacity to supply the new load from Huntingwood ZS and the
 developer will need to make arrangements for 11kV connection works via our Network
 Connections.

Regards
Jason

Jason Lu
Capacity Planning Manager
Asset and Network Planning
Endeavour Energy
D: (02) 9853 5003
M:  0403 604 607 
T: 131 081
E: jason.lu@endeavourenergy.com.au
51 Huntingwood Drive, Huntingwood NSW 2148
www.endeavourenergy.com.au
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